KALA

Karen Arent Landscape Architect

MEMORANDUM

To:  Chairman John Ewasutyn and the Town of Newburgh Planning Board

From: Karen Arent, Landscape Architect

Date: September 19, 2012

Subject: Landscape Plan for Parke Lane at Newburgh

Town Project Number: 2012-13

Consultants: John Meyers Consulting PC

Cc: Mr. Bryant Cocks, Mr. Michael Donnelly, Mr. Pat Hines, Mr. Ken Wersted, Mr. Joe

Sarchino with John Meyers Consulting

COMMENTS:

The project is ready for preliminary approval. Comments dated September 7, 2012 can
be addressed before final approval if the board is in agreement with comments listed.
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